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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL (DEGREE) COURSES, KERALA-
2024

FACILITY FOR CHECKING  PROFILE DETAILS AND
RECTIFICATION OF DEFECTS

     
The provisional details of candidates who have applied for admission to Post Graduate
Medical (Degree) Courses 2024 as per this office notifications dated 05.01.2025 and
07.01.2025, inviting fresh applications based on the revised NEET PG 2024
qualification criteria, are published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in of the
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. Candidates can view their profile details
by entering their Application Number and Password on the web page  available after
clicking on the link ‘PG Medical 2024-Candidate Portal’  provided in the above
website. Candidates may verify the details such as  Name, NEET-PG Roll Number,
NEET-PG Score, NEET-PG Rank, Communal/Special Reservations allowed,  Annual
Family income submitted, Nativity, Minority, NRI claims allowed etc.
 
Those who have any defects in their submitted documents can click the link ‘Memo
Details’ available in the Home page and view the defects in the application. Such
candidates can upload the required documents/certificates to correct the defects
through the link provided, till 10.01.2025, 3.00 PM. There will be no further chance
for rectification of defects in the application as the third phase allotment has to be
completed within the time frame stipulated by the NMC/MCC.  Those candidates who
do not clear the memo for nativity claim as Keralite will not be eligible for any
communal or special reservations.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
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